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June 10, 2012

Mr. Bill Thomas

Concrete & Masonry Restoration, Inc.
3115 E 12" Street :
Kansas City, MO 64127

Mr. Thomas:

On behalf of the Session and members of First Presbyterian Church, | would like to
thank you for the beautiful restoration work your company did on our church.
Although it turned out to be a much bigger project than any of us anticipated, it was
timely and expertly done. Your crew was professional, polite and took great care to
clean up the site when the project was completed. And best of all, it looks like you
were never here! Everything looks great!

Please feel free to use Firist Presbyterian Church as reference or to use as an
example of your workmanship for future clients.

Sincerely,
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Becky Briggs, Clerk of the Session

100 North Pleasant, Independence, Missouri 64050
816-252-6662 E-mail fpcindep@swbell.net



